
Announcements for Sunday, April 14 
 

                Readings for next week 

Acts 4:5-12   Psalm 23 
1 John 3:16-24              John 10:11-18 

 
Last Week’s Attendance 
8:15: 37 10:00: 55  Livestream: 45 
Givings 
On the plate: $ 3976  Auto Debit: $2536 
        
St Andrew’s Cupboard 
The specific needs for the month of April for St. Andrews 
Cupboard are: 
pasta; pasta sauce and dish soap! As always, they will take 
anything we'd like to give. Gently used children's books -infant 
to tweens- can be given to the Cupboard.  They can be put in 
the box with the food items. Thank-you so much for your 
generous donations! 
Your Outreach Committee 
 
Vacation Bible School  
August 12-16. Ages 4-10 years. Registration forms are available 
in the Narthex.  
We are looking for 4 teens to work at VBS. An honorarium is 
available; speak with Canon Stephen today.  
 
Readers 
We are looking for readers for the 8:15 and 10:00 services. 
Please speak to Canon Stephen. 
 
Servers 
Are you interested in being a server? Please speak to Canon 
Stephen. 
 
Intercessor 
If you might be interested in being an Intercessor, please speak 
to Canon Stephen. 
 

Building Conversation 
There will be a Fireside Chat with Murray Gamble on April 21 
about the plans for the building. We will gather in the Fireside 
room after the 10:00 service.  
 
Christmas Fabric for Crafts 
If you are looking for Christmas fabric to make crafts for this 
year’s bazaar, please see Deb Chine at coffee hour after the 
10am service.  
 
Pentecost Retreat 
Canon Stephen will host a Pentecost Retreat on May 18 from 
9am -1pm to pursue “The Gift of the Holy Spirit”. A sign-up 
sheet is in the Narthex. 

 
Pulpit Exchange 
On April 21 Canon Stephen will be attending Calvin 
Presbyterian Church and Rev Frank Szatmari will be here to 
preach at the 10:00 service. Canon Christopher will be the 
celebrant.  
              
Ladies’ Lunch 
Our next ladies' lunch will be at Dearborn restaurant, 105 
Lexington Road, Waterloo on Friday April 26 at 12 noon. 
Please reply to Marg Ryrie at mryrie@sympatico.ca by April 24 
if you are able to come. Hope to see you there. 
 
Sunday Smile 
Nothing spoils a good story more than the arrival of an 
eyewitness. (Mark Twain) 
 

Save the date 
Invitation to Bishop’s Friends Dinner 

This is your invitation to attend the Bishop’s Friends Dinner at 
Waterloo University Renison College on June 8th, 2024. Ticket 
cost is $100. We gather at 6 pm. Dinner is at 7 pm. 
 
Bishop’s Friends History 

mailto:mryrie@sympatico.ca


Over 30 years ago a group of men gathered together and 
decided that they had an opportunity to support the ministry of 
our bishops and the group “Bishop’s Men” was formed. Today, 
the work of that visionary group continues through the “Bishop’s 
Friends” which welcomes all in our Diocese. 
Our Bishops of Huron have as part of their ministry the full 
pastoral care of our clergy families and other forms of outreach. 
That ministry requires the strong support of the people of Huron 
to provide the necessary resources to fulfill this mission. There 
is no Diocesan budget item for this important ministry of caring 
when unforeseen events create emergency requirements and 
the need for support. The Bishop’s Friends represent that vital 
support in Huron. 
 
Tickets will be available soon. 
 For more information contact the Regional Dean  
at the office of St. George’s of Forest Hill:  519-744-4751 

 


